R epublic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Schools Division of Bohol
Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent
May 16, 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 240 | s. 2024
SDG TALKS: A CARAVAN
To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary/ Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned
1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 413, s. 2024 entitled “SGD TALKS: A

CARAVAN”, a campaign promoting the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) of the
United Nations on May 19, 2024 @ 1:00 PM-5:00 PM, venue to be announced and
communicated to the participants as they confirm their participation.

2: In this regard, all secondary schools with their Student Council Presidents
and Advisers are encouraged to assess and evaluate their participation to the SGD
Talks. Participation to this activity is purely voluntary.

3. For further details, kindly read the attached communication.

s Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired.

For the Schools Division Superintendent of the Division of Bohol

CASIANA P. CABERTE PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

FAY C. LU EdD, PhD, TM, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendenﬁ

SGOD/mhb

Address: 0050 Lino Chatto Barangay Cogon,
Tagbilaran City, Bohol

Deped Tayo Bohol Division Telephone No.: (038) 411-2544
ﬁ email Address: deped bohok@deped gov.ph

@ www. depedbohol.org
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A epublic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 14 MAY 2004
No. ' 4 13,s. 2024

SDG TALKS: A CARAVAN

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. The United Nations Association of the Philippines (UNAP) is a 76-year-old socio-civic
organization which aims to promote the ideals of the United Nations in the Philippines, and
focuses its efforts on the furtherance of this year’s theme of the Universal Declaration of
Human Rights (UDHR) will be conducting a promotional campaign dubbed as SDG Talks:
A Caravan on May 19, 2024 at 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM. Venue will be announced to the
participants as they confirm their participation.

2. In view thereof, the Student Council Presidents and their Student Council Advisers
are encouraged to assess and evaluate their participation to the SDG Talks. Participation
to this activity is voluntary.

2. Interested participants are requested to confirm their participation through email
addressed to unapmanila@gmail.com or call via mobile number 0935-306-4328.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum is enjoined.

Director IV

*/SAL ANO T. JIMENEZ JD, EdD, CESO V
Regional Director

STJ/FYA/ESSD/TTP/jpi

%’;”"m}_\ Dofia M. Gaisano St., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
D ED V (Fe ﬁq{ é,*‘} Telephone Number: 639457623193 local 700
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SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, JD, EdD, CESO 1l MAY U& iﬂz’*

Director IV

Department of Education — Region VI 9— T:3hm

Dear Director Jimenez:
Greetings of Peace!

The United Nations Association of the Philippines (UNAP), a 76-year-old socio-civic organization
which aims to promote the ideals of the United N,” is in the Philippines, and focuses its efforts on
the furtherance of this year’s theme of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights (UDHR), namely,
“Dignity, Peace, Freedom and Justice for all” is pleased to announce its campaign promoting the
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) of the United Nations. This promotional campaign is dubbed
as SDG Talks: A Caravan. Our schedule in your area is on May 19, 2024 (1:00PM —5:00PM) venue
to be announced and communicated to the participants as they confirm their participation.

The primary objective of this activity is to educate the public on the SDGs and the vital role of Young
People in its attainment in their respective area. It is important that our society is knowledgeable
about the SDGs so they can make some worthwhile projects and actions to achieve these goals. This
is an initiative of UNAP in partnership with various stakeholders as our way of fulfilling our mandate.

In this regard, we would like to partner this activity with you and your good office. May we seek for
your help by endorsing this activity to all the SECONDARY SCHOOLS in all of the Divisions under your
region. We would appreciate it very much if we could have the Student Council Presidents and their
Student Council Advisers to attend our SDG Talks. May we request your prospective participants to
confirm their participation by contacting us through our email address; unapmanila@gmail.com or
our mobile number 0935-306-4328 on or before May 16.

Should you have any questions, please contact the above-stated Mobile Phone Number. Kindly
look for Mr. Tom Mariano, our National Executive Director.

Thanks in advance and GOD bless!

Yours truly,
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DR. RAMONA INES BUSTAMANTE-RANESES
UNAP National President
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